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Since January 1, 2002, the Montgomery Police Department in accordance with the Texas
Racial Profiling Law (S.B. No. 1074) has been collecting police contact data as it relates
to identifying and responding (if necessary) to concerns of racial profiling practices by its
Officers. We hope that the findings provided in this report will serve as evidence that the
Montgomery Police Department continues to strive towards the goal of maintaining a
strong relationship with the community it serves.

In this report, you the Council members will find several sections designed to provide
Background information on the rationale and objectives of the Texas Racial Profiling Law,
Other sections of this report contain information relevant to the policies adopted by the
Montgomery Police Department to prohibit the practice of racial profiling by its officers.
This report also contains documentation that demonstrates compliance by the
Montgomery Police Department with the Texas Racial Profiling Law. The documents
show the implementation of an institutional policy banning racial profiing and the
implementation of a racial profiling complaint process. This information was disclosed to
both the public and law enforcement personnel by way of a press release.

This report also provides statistical data relevant to the public contacts made during the
period of January 1, 2023, to December 31, 2023. This information has been analyzed
and compared to both the U.S. Census Bureau and the Texas Department of Public
Safety data on motorists and citizens residing in the Montgomery 77316 and 77356 zip
code. It is my hope that the information provided in this report helps you to better
understand the commitment made by the Montgomery Police Department to strengthen
its channels of communication between the community leaders whom we represent and
the citizens that we serve.

Sincerely,

Authony Solomos

Anthony D. Solomon
Chief of Police




